
March 14, 2025 

 

SB 2307 

 

Yet another bill in ND that wants to dictate to grown adults and parents what is offensive. This one 
takes it a step further with the threat of prosecution for the librarian.   If you want to talk about 
offensive behavior, look no further than that.  

When a bill is introduced that goes as far as using the word “turgid” to describe swollen male 
genitals as well as very detailed descriptions of the human body, we’ve got bigger issues going on 
here: 

"Nude or partially denuded human figures" means less than completely and opaquely covered 
human genitals, pubic regions, female breasts or a female breast, if the breast or breasts are 
exposed below a point immediately above the top of the areola, or human buttocks; and includes 
human male genitals in a discernibly turgid state even if completely and opaquely covered.” 

Another bill that is clearly rooted in certain religious beliefs and should not even be considered by 
our legislators.    Stop attempting to make personal choices for people.  Parents should be allowed 
to parent freely, they do not need the state telling them what is and isn’t inappropriate material for 
their children. 

 

Just stop.  Focus on the actual needs of this state.   Property taxes.  Mental health and disability 
services.  Homelessness.  

 

Vote NO on 2307 
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